

Clive C.E. Primary School and Nursery
The Hill
Grinshill
Shrewsbury
SY4 3LF



Part of Fields Multi-Academy Trust Telephone: 01939 220385
Email: admin@clive.shropshire.sch.uk
Website: www.clivecofeprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss N. Brayford

Friday, 05 September 2025

Dear Parents,

## Badger Class Swimming

On Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> September we begin 10 swimming lessons for the Autumn Term. Badger Class will be travelling by coach to Wem Swimming Pool, leaving school at about 1.15pm and arriving back in Clive for approx. 3pm. The last lesson of the Autumn Term will be on Tuesday 2<sup>nd</sup> December 2025.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £25 towards the cost of providing these lessons and we shall be using our Sports Grant to cover the remainder of the costs. As always, we are very grateful to FOCS for the funding they provide for the cost of the coaches. All children are covered by personal accident insurance.

The children will need appropriate swimwear - shorts or trunks for the boys and 1-piece costumes for girls please. The children will not need any swimming aids but may wear goggles.

Please complete the secure, online consent form at <a href="https://forms.gle/hdLwMy54VyQzRi1b8">https://forms.gle/hdLwMy54VyQzRi1b8</a>.

This link is also available on the copy of the letter on the school website.

Please note that all children must return to school with the class and will finish at the usual time of 3.20pm. If for any reason your child cannot attend swimming please inform us in writing.

Yours sincerely,

M. Butler

Miss M. Butler Classteacher







